SPWG Report to ROS

 May 12th, 2005

SPWG has not met since the last ROS meeting in April. The last meeting was held February 24th and 25th, 2005 in Fort Worth, TX.
As per the request of ROS at the April meeting, a presentation will be made at the May ROS meeting about the false-trip of a 345kV line between Bitter Creek (LCRA) and Mulberry Creek (TXU) on March 21st, 2005. 

Current year short circuit case has been posted by ERCOT.

The deadline for submitting future year short circuit cases has been extended to June 3rd, 2005.

Form 1 Relay Misoperations report for 138kV and 345 kV systems is due by June 1st, 2005.

Next SPWG meeting is scheduled for July 21st and 22nd, 2005 in Austin, TX.

Mehrdad Vatani

SPWG Chair

